
APPENDIX I – RESPONSES TO NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 
From: Jeremy Millins  
Sent: 22 March 2021 12:08 
To: Fear, Brad   
Subject: Re: re Application to Vary the Licence of Croydon Hall  
 
Hi Brad 
 
Thank you for your email 
 
I can confirm that I will attend both the Mediation meeting on the 31st March 2021 and the Licensing 
Sub Committee Hearing on 15th April 2021 as required.   If you don’t mind, I will wait to see the 
outcome of the mediation meeting to decide whether or not I will be represented at the hearing.  
 
Although I have written to both objectors, I have not yet had a response from either  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jeremy  
 

 
 
From: Paul and Sonia Chavasse  
Sent: 26 March 2021 08:39 
To: Fear, Brad   
Subject: RE: fao Brad Fear, regarding Croydon Hall Licence application. 
 
Dear Brad, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail and the letter that has come through the post. 
 
In terms of the mediation meeting on 31st March, we don’t see that that will move things 
forward.  Mr. Millins has spoken to us and we can speak to him again.  Our concern is rather that the 
licensing committee should not be extending the licence for him or for anyone else to the detriment 
and disturbance of the National Park.  We are also perplexed – and mildly stressed – by the fact that 
having reviewed the situation within the last two years, the committee need to review the licence 
requirements so soon again.  I am not sure the mediation meeting would be best use of anyone’s 
time and as noted, we are happy to talk further to Mr. Millins in the meantime. 
 
As concerns the date on 15th April 11.00, I am chairing a work committee meeting at that time which 
has been planned for many months and at the moment I do not see that I can extract myself from 
that.  We can of course provide a written submission, but I am not sure at the moment whether we 
will be able to join a licensing meeting at that time. 
 
Do let me know if we should discuss any of this on the phone. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Paul Chavasse 
 
 


